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12 July 2016 
 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0601-16 
 
Thank you for your email of 21 June asking for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act (FOIA) 2000. You asked: 
 
I would like to request a list of Foreign States & Commonwealth Countries and the overall 
number of diplomatic vehicles they have registered in their names.  
If there is this information available by year, I would also like to request the overall number 
by year by foreign embassies and foreign bodies from 2005 to 2016.  
 
We are writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information you 
requested. 
 
The Driver and Vehicle Licensing Agency (DVLA) notifies us of vehicles that have been 
registered to foreign diplomatic and consular missions in the UK, including individual 
diplomats and consular officers. We can therefore confirm that the Foreign and 
Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information relevant to your request.  
 
We attach a breakdown of foreign States with diplomatic and consular missions in the UK, 
and the number of associated vehicles that, according to our records, are currently 
registered to their diplomatic and consular missions and diplomatic and consular staff 
working at these missions. This information is accurate as of 24 June 2016. We hope this 
answers the first part of your question. 
 
We do not hold information relevant to the second part of your question.  Our database does 
not record this information year by year and the FCO does not retain the DVLA’s vehicle 
registration and disposal notifications.  
 
Once an FOI request is answered, it is considered to be in the public domain. To promote 
transparency, we may now publish the response and any material released on gov.uk in the 
FOI releases section. All personal information in the letter will be removed before publishing.  
 
The copies of information being supplied to you continue to be protected by the Copyright, 
Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any 
non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other 
re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright 
holder. Most documents supplied by the FCO will have been produced by government 
officials and will be protected by Crown Copyright. To re-use Crown Copyright documents 
please consult the Open Government Licence v3 on the National Archives website. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/foreign-commonwealth-office
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications?keywords=&publication_filter_option=foi-releases&topics%5B%5D=all&departments%5B%5D=foreign-commonwealth-office&official_document_status=all&world_locations%5B%5D=all&from_date=&to_date=&commit=Refresh+results
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/


 
Information you receive which is not subject to Crown Copyright continues to be protected by 
the copyright of the person, or organisation, from which the information originated. You must 
ensure that you gain their permission before reproducing any third party (non-Crown 
Copyright) information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations Unit 
Protocol Directorate  
 

 
 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 

 


